
County Council approved 
my motion by a 9-2 margin 
in November to outfit all 
Sheriff deputies with body 
cameras.  

More law enforcement 
agencies across the nation are adding 
this new technology, and these new  

cameras will help ensure 
the safety of both our law 
enforcement officers and 
citizens of Richland County. 
  Additionally, both citizens 
and officers have spoken in 

favor of cameras because they improve 
accountability.    

Progress continues to be made on a new 
Richland Library branch that will open at 
the corner of Oak St. and Elmwood Ave. 
in our county council district. 

A second public input session was held in 
December and interior design ideas are 
being explored for our new library. 

Scheduled to open in Summer 2018, this 
facility brings new opportunities and tools 
to a community that has not had a nearby  

library for more than 40 years.  

I was appointed to serve on Richland 
County’s Judicial Center Committee. I 

was elected chairman by 
members of this committee 
to help find solutions to 
renovate or replace our 

county’s judicial center on Main Street. 
All citizens will have some contact with 
this center at least once in their lives and 
the current courthouse, which opened in 
1980, is way beyond its capacity and 
life expectancy. Over the next year, this 
committee will continue its work to create 
a plan that either renovates or replaces 
our county’s judicial center.  
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Follow Seth on Social Media 
Follow our County Councilman on 

Facebook, Twitter and/or Instagram... 
 

Search for SethColeRose 

County Councilman Seth Rose was 
recognized and presented an 

award for the work he has done in 
neighborhoods and beyond, during 
an annual holiday party held by 

Columbia’s Second Nazareth Church. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Our County Councilman, Seth Rose, 
has voted against the  
last five increases to  
Richland County’s  
Property Tax  
Millage Rate. 

“It’s an honor to be your voice and represent you on 
Richland County Council! On this postcard, I have  
provided an update on some important items and 
issues affecting Richland County and my constituents.  
 

0n a personal level, I’m also happy to introduce you 
to the newest member of the Rose Family - our 
daughter Matilda Ann “Tillie” Rose - who was born  
on Oct. 12. We want to thank everyone for your  
personal notes of congratulations.  
 

As always, if you ever find yourself in need of my  
assistance or help, don’t hesitate to visit my web  
site at www.SethRose.com or call me on  
my cell phone at 361.2360.” Luke (left) and Cole Rose (right) with their 

5-month-old sister Tillie (center). 


